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MALLORY PARK

RACING CIRCUIT

The Vintage Motor Cycle Club and Mallory Park are pleased to announce that the

Festival of 1000 Bikes

will take place on the

16th / 17th July 2022

at Mallory Park Circuit, Leicestershire.

For entry forms and regulations please contact: ENTRIES SECRETARY
Natalie Hansard, Mallory Park Circuit, Kirkby Mallory, Leicestershire, LE9 7QE
e: info@realmotorsport.co.uk t: 01455 502214

DO NOT FORGET TO ENCLOSE A STAMPED ADDRESSED ENVELOPE FOR RETURN PAPERWORK,
IF NO EMAIL ADDRESS HAS BEEN PROVIDED.

www.vimcc.net




